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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 5 June 2019 1:26 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - NZ Eid Day at Eden Park

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

Eid-al-Fitr at Eden Park

We are delighted to advise that we are again hosting NZ Eid Day this year. 

Eid al-Fitr celebrates the end of Ramadan, the fasting month based from new moon 
to new moon. 

To confirm the event date of Eid two people of suitable standing within the community 
must physically sight the new moon with the naked eye, this is then verified through 
FIANZ (The Federation of Islamic Associations of New Zealand) who review the 
reported sightings. 

It has been confirmed the moon has been sighted and Eid will take place tomorrow, 
Thursday 6 June. Gates are open to the public from 8.00am, with prayers at 
9.00am.  Following prayers there will be a range of activities including a bouncy 
castle and arcades, along with food stalls and stage performances. 

The event runs until 4.00pm tomorrow and please note that there are no parking 
restrictions in place however if you have any parking issues at all please contact 
Auckland Transport on (09) 355 3553. 
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You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive communications and offers from 
Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you 
can view our  privacy policy here. 

   

 




